
 

 

 

 

50 LOGS OF READING TERM 4! 

S2A     * Isabelle 

S2MK  *Zoe, Kaidyn 

S2C     *Micah, *William, *Mitchell 

S2L      *Savannah, *Shelbee, *Jizara, *Myleigh, Asad 

S2W    * Tyler 

*Students who have reached the target in all four terms will be invited to a 

special ‘Assistant Principal’s Morning Tea’ on Tuesday, 10th December Week 9. 

This is to congratulate and celebrate these students’ dedication to personal 

reading.  

Reports  

It is now time to start returning your blue report  folders to your child’s teacher. 

Semester 2 reports will be sent home on Wednesday, 11th December – Week 9. 

Take home bags 

Teachers also ask that in Week 8 students bring in a strong green or plastic 

shopping bag in preparation for the end of year. The bag will be used to carry 

home all their books and artwork. 

 



Absence Notes 

Many children have unexplained absences outstanding from this year. All 

absences must be explained within three days of them occurring. Please ensure 

if your child is away from school for any reason, you write a note or ring the 

office ASAP. 

Privilege Day Disco 

Stage 2 will be having a disco on Monday, 9th December (in school time) for 

their privilege day this term. They will receive chips and a popper while enjoying 

games and dancing. Students who hold 10 or more points on their 

behaviour/manners licence will receive an invitation to attend. Students will be 

permitted to wear mufti on the day. We ask that students bring an item of non- 

perishable food that we will donate to ‘Anglicare’s Toys n Tucker’ for Christmas. 

If you are unsure of what to donate, they always run low on Christmas puddings, 

cakes, tinned ham, tinned salmon, tea, coffee and Milo.  Any donation will be 

appreciated! 

 

 



New Carpet 

S2C and S2L’s classroom will be re-carpeted in Week 8. How exciting! This will 

mean the classes will be relocated to the library or AV room for a couple of 

days. We’ll appreciate your patience during this time.  

 


